
The Hanford Advisory Board wishes to convey to the Tri-Parties the following advice that it has 
adopted by consensus: 

1. The values adopted in the Future Site Uses Working Group and the Tank Waste Task Force 
should be adhered to not only in ER, but in the overall Hanford Clean Up Program.  

2. The Board supports the following: 
a. Integrating characterization and clean up;  
b. Holding to the 2018 date for completion of clean up (TPA Milestone 16); and  
c. Moving ahead rapidly with clean up in the 100 and 300 areas.  

3. There is a need for ongoing evaluation of DOE and the regulators to ensure accountability once 
decisions on ER are made.  

For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
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